
May 20, 2020 

Dear graduates, 

Congratulations on completing your college journey. I hope you were able to celebrate your 

accomplishments with the UW-Stevens Point social media graphics and fun last Saturday, May 

16. I am so proud of you!

Our spring commencement ceremonies are tentatively being rescheduled to the weekend of Dec. 

12, 2020. This is the weekend of our winter ceremony. Many details need to be worked out yet, 

including times and number of ceremonies, based on how many graduates participate. Watch for 

additional details via email and the commencement webpage. For now, please save this 

December weekend as your special time to be recognized as you cross the stage. 

Keeping the health of our graduates and families, our employees and communities as our top 

priority, we have chosen a later date. While we hoped to reschedule in late summer or fall, 

gatherings the size of commencement seem unlikely in a few short months. We will err on the 

side of safety for you and your family. 

More information will be communicated as details for December are determined. The 

Chancellor’s Leadership and Albertson Award ceremonies will occur then too. 

Thank you for your understanding and your perseverance through these times. If you haven’t 

already seen it, please watch your commencement video.  

With sincere congratulations, 

Bernie L. Patterson 

Chancellor 

https://www.uwsp.edu/commencement/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=6&v=cNY0ol9YW8o&feature=emb_logo

